
Northern New Mexico Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 5015 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 

Dear Guild Member, 

Thank you so much for your donation. Your contribution helps us to help others in 
our community. By donating your items we are able to give warmth to so many in 
our area. We appreciate your time and dedication to making sure those who need a 
quilt or quilted item get one. Please consider this letter as a receipt for your 
donation. Fill in your information below and we hope you will consider making 
future donations to our organization.  

Sincerely,  

President of NNMQG,  

Deb Martinez 

Date:  __________ 

Please enter the number of items you donated:       
  
____ Finished baby quilt 
____ Finished lap quilt 
____ Finished twin quilt 
____ Yards of quilting fabric 
____ Unfinished baby quilt (top only) 
____ Unfinished lap quilt (top only) 
____ Unfinished twin quilt (top only) 
Other (please specify):___________________________________________ 
 ________________________________________________________ 
 

Name of NNMQG Member Accepting Donation:__________________________ 

The Northern NM Quilt Guild is a 501©3 nonprofit organization, Federal Tax 
ID#30-0385228.  No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.

Donor's estimated value of materials contained in donation:  ___________ 

Donor's Name:  ___________________________________________ 

Donor's Address:  _________________________________________ 


